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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 13th December 2005

            Question No: 13
QUESTION:   Councillor Stanley Laing

“To ask the Manager when is he going to complete the walkway adjoining Rossmore and Templeogue road where weeds are very unsightly adjoining the boundary wall, also to repair the footpath at the turn style.”
Reply:

The Council is currently considering the tenders received for the Phase 2 works on the carpark at Templeogue House which involves the re-alignment of the carpark, as reported to the September meeting of the Committee. Any outstanding remedial works to the footpath will be addressed as part of the Phase 2 works. It is not possible to say at this stage when the work will be done but it is expected that the works on the car park will begin early in the New Year.
